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Dear Deputy O'Meara, 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in regard to 
your parliamentary question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for 
response. I have exam med the matter and the following outlines the position. 

I can advise that when the Primary Care Centre at Nenagh becomes fully operational, 
existing HSE staff and services will relocate to the new Primary Care Centre building 
from existing HSE buildings. The accommodation within the Centre will be allocated 
to HSE staff both Clinical and Administration for the provision of health care services 
to the community ofNenagh and surrounding areas. 

As the Primary Care Centre will be fully occupied by HSE staff and services, the HSE 
is not in a position to engage with voluntary groups operating within the community, 
with a view to providing them with office space at the Primary Care Centre in Nenagh. 

I trust the above information addresses the issues raised in your representation. 

Yours sincerely, 

Carmel McLmghf 
General Manager 
Primary Care 
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